
17/10/2018 

MR Brian Coleman 
119 / 10 Lakeshore DR 
Narrabeen NSW 2010 
coleman@iprimus.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Having lived at this address for over 2 years we definitely need much more improved mobile 
communications than now exists.
A lot of us have to go outside our units to get any reception at all,which is not good at night or 
inclement weather.
Our buildings are of steel and reinforced concrete constuction, and down in a steep valley, 
which is not conducive to good mobile reception.

Brian and Freda Coleman 

Sent: 17/10/2018 3:25:56 PM
Subject: Online Submission


